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Altar Guild Meeting  today  
at 9:15 in the sanctuary.  

 See you there! 

Lutheran’s For Life 

The next meeting of our Lutherans for Life chapter is next Sunday, April 30, 
at 2:30pm in the Parish Center.  See Don Smuda if you have any questions. 

 

Women’s Bible Study  

Tuesday, April 25 at 4:30 pm in the Parish Center. 

 Topic is “Great Women of the Bible” 

TOMORROW 

Council meeting 6 pm in the library prior to the  

church voter’s meeting. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Voter’s meeting tomorrow April 24 at 7pm, in the church sanctuary. 

Copies of the voter’s packet available today in the foyer. 

Thank you to all the contributions of lilies that 

added to the beauty of our altar.  If you ordered 

a lily and haven't taken it yet, please do so after 

the service.  Also, anyone that would like to 

take one to a shut-in or relative may do so.  

Remembering The Past!   

From The 125th Anniversary Committee. 
 

The year was 1962 and the new Immanuel Lutheran 
School was under construction. As students we watched 
every day as the construction workers built our new 
school. Ground breaking had taken place in April of 
1962. May 5, 1963 the dedication of the school building 
took place. By the end of the school year in June of 
1963, the school building was already being used. 



A gentle reminder . . . 

. . . that we stand during the last verse of some hymns when we sing the 

“Trinity verse” (indicated by the      next to the verse in the hymnal) out of  

reverence to the Father, Son, and Holy Spirit to whom the verse is referring.    

 

 

May 4 is GREER’S CHICKEN LUNCH 

Save the date of May 4 for our annual Greer's Chicken Lunch at 

11:30 in the Old School Basement. We are your "over age 50" 

group of members who enjoy being together for food, fellowship 

and fun, so why not join us; we love to see new faces. The contri-

bution at the door is $5, or if you are donating food for our buffet 

you pay only $2. Call Carol 582-9608 to find out what items are 

needed for the buffet.  Vernon Koch and the Immanuel Ringers will 

put on the program this month; our school's bell ringers are very 

talented students so you don't want to miss this performance. 

to everyone who donated socks and under-
wear for Orphan Grain Train. This past Mon-
day we were able to put together six large 
boxes filled with your contributions and addi-
tional socks and underwear purchased with 

Thrivent Action Team dollars. And a special thank you to Thrivent for 
helping us achieve our goal.  

Gail and Pat 

Caring Hearts needs volunteers to make meals.  

Please contact Roberta Kuhr for more  

information at 860-621-0230 

“ATTENTION” 

The 125th Anniversary Committee needs your help!! 

We are trying to write a supplement book related to the past 25 
years of our church and school life.  If you are or were the head of 
any committee or group that met within the past 25 years, please 
submit a list of your members, what your goals or activities are or 
were, what kinds of things did you do, where did you do them, etc.  
Along with this, send pictures of your activities, members or some-
thing that will represent you. 

Remember groups from the past and present: history club, crafts 
club, quilters, scouts, sports teams, activities like the mum parade or 
Christmas carol sing, different services (Easter, Christmas, German, 
etc.) bible studies, children’s bell choir, youth groups, Young at Heart, 
photography, train club and the list goes on. 

We need this within the next two weeks.  Please submit this to Dee 
Krampitz or David Hintz.  We need your help to make this project 
something we can all be proud of.  Thanks ahead of time for your 
help. 

THANK YOU!!! 
The Board of Evangelism would like to thank everyone for making this 

year’s SONRISE WORSHIP SERVICE and EASTER BREAKFAST  

such a great success!   


